
Dear Athletes and Coaches,

A reminder that the 2024 Oceania Championships in Auckland, New Zealand will be very 
soon after the Xmas break.

FINAL ENTRIES are through the portal.
DEADLINE: Monday 21st  January 2024 at midnight Brisbane, Australia time UTC

Payment of Entry Fee/Doping Fee: $150USD per athlete is also due by this date 
DEADLINE: Monday 21st  January 2024 at midnight Brisbane, Australia time 
UTC
There is no refund of the Entry Fee/Doping Fee for any athlete who withdraws from the 
competition after Monday 21st  January.

Make payment to:

Account Name: OWF
Bank: Bendigo Bank
Address: 12 Bath Lane, Bendigo

Victoria 3550, Australia
BSB: 633-000
Account Number: 181217571
Swift Code: BENDAU3B

Accommodation & Airport Transport Forms must also be returned to the email address 
shown in the Form by:
DEADLINE: Monday 21st  January 2024
Local transport will be provided by the Organising Committee from Auckland International 
Airport to the Accommodation indicated on the Form.

Transport to/from the Airport cannot be provided to Federations who do not submit their 
forms by this deadline.



Limited Edition Commemorative Merchandising

Athletes, coaches & supporters are invited to purchase a Limited Edition 2024 Weightlifting
Festival Commemorative T-Shirt, Singlet, Hoodie or Cap from the following website:

https://pureathletic.co.nz/collections/weightlifting-festival-2024

Note that these Pre Orders must be received before 10th January and items can be collected
from the venue from 20th February.

Wishing everyone a safe and Merry Christmas!

Paul Coffa MBE Simon Kent
General Secretary President
Oceania Weightlifting Federation Weightlifting NZ
Email: owf@bigpond.com Email: president@weightlifting.nz
Mobile: +61 457778900 Mobile: +64 21422083
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